
 

Visit our website tbdc.org and our Facebook community page, or email  TBDC.91@gmail.com 

Lessons Questions? Contact Regina Noland at: regina001@aol.com or call 205-758-4567 

Important Announcement:  

July 2020 Dance Cancelled 

Dear TBDC Dance Friends: 

In May, TBDC announced the cancellation of our June dance.  With regret, 

TBDC announces now the cancellation of July’s America the Beautiful Dance. 

Though McAbee Center has reopened with social-distancing restrictions in 

effect, PARA4Life will schedule no programs or dances for seniors in June or 

July.  Sadly, we shall miss dancing to Ain’t Misbehavin’s big-band music. 

TBDC’s Let’s Get Groovy Dance (with The Chekmates) is scheduled for           

August 15.  In consultation with PARA4Life, TBDC’s board will decide in         

mid-July whether to host or cancel the August dance. The decision will be    

announced in the July e-Newsletter, which will be distributed approximately   

4 weeks from now.  

Effective immediately, TBDC’s new email address is: TBDC.91@gmail.com  

To read the current June 2020 TBDC eNewsletter, go to tbdc.org and click on 

the About The Club tab. Go down to the blue NEWSLETTER box for a printable 

pdf of the Special  Edition eNewsletter. This will include updates on           

Memberships, Dues, New Board, New E-mail address, 2020 Dance Schedule, 

and our optimistic future! 

Sincerely, 

Scott Hestevold, President 


